February 16, 2024

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Families,

The results of the Youth Truth Survey are in.
Thanks to all of you who participated. I'll be
digging into the data and will summarize what
was reported. Happy Presidents Day and enjoy
another long weekend.

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

Attendance this week: 94%
(Up from 90%. Yay! We are trying to improve attendance, school
and district wide. I'll be posting attendance each week.)

STUDENT COUNCIL FOOD DRIVE

Thank you so much for helping our community by donating food
for the Redwood Empire Food Bank! We were able to raise a
total of 1125 items and four overflowing barrels from the whole
school. Our top three classroom collectors:

First Place: Mrs. Bowman's Class with 237 items

Second Place: Ms. Andersen's Class with 204 items

Third Place: Ms. G's Class with 105 items

Mrs. Bowman's class will get to have an extra PE time with Mr.
Eagle; congratulations!

Thank you for all your support!

GLOW PARTY A HUGE SUCCESS

The Glow Party was amazing. We'd like to thank our wonderful
vendors one more time:

Keli Colombini with Gumview Creative
Keli@gumviewcreative.com

The Real Chamoy

(707) 727-7727; therealchamoy@gmail.com
The PhotoBomb

(707) 843-9567; sayhello@the-photobomb.com
Tacos San Juan

(707) 394-6037

JD Korr - DJ Services

YEARBOOK ANNOUNCEMENT

The 2023-2024 San Miguel yearbook is officially for sale! We are
excited to be partnering with a new company this year that
offers 2 free personalized pages per yearbook. Ordering and
personalizing books is easy, visit: www.treering.com/validate
and enter the San Miguel passcode: 1016951376283954
Custom pages are due by 3/22, so order today! Any questions,

please reach out to Jana Eliason. janaeliason@gmail.com

NORTH BAY DISCOVERY DAY

The North Bay Discovery Day is a great family event on Saturday,
March 9 at the Sonoma County Fairgrounds. Click here for more
information.

A ‘NOTE' FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

Bravo to San Miguel's 3rd graders for sharing their
music at Thursday's Recorder Concert! Mrs. Kaufman
would love to see you again in an instrumental or
choral music class next year.

Please join the 4th-, 5th-, and 6th-grade music students
for our annual District Winter Concert on the evening
of Thursday, February 29 in the Mark West Elementary
gym. All guitar, clarinet, and trumpet students will perform from
5:45-6:20pm. All violin and chorus students will perform from
6:45-7:20pm. Donations to support the music program will be
gratefully accepted at the door but are not required to attend.
Flyers with more info about the concert have been sent out to
music students and their parents. Stringed instruments must be
tuned on the day of the concert - please see details on the flyer
for dropping off violins and guitars.

As always, please help music students to remember their
instruments and music/books on their music days: San Miguel
is on Tuesdays. Please encourage students to practice a little
every day. One half hour of instruction once a week is not
enough to learn these instruments. Daily practice can make the
biggest difference, making it more fun for the student as well.

Happy playing!

UPCOMING DATES

2/19/24 - President’'s Day Holiday - No School

2/23/24 - San Miguel Spirit Day (wear Spirit Wear or Red/Black)
2/29/24 - Winter Music Concert

3/9/24 - North Bay Discovery Day 10-4

3/18-3/22 - Spring Break
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